
 

 

Nanticoke Energy Storage system  
Atura Power is proposing to construct the Nanticoke Energy 
Storage system (Nanticoke Energy Storage), an electricity 
project under a procurement process led by the Ontario 
Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO).  
After more than a decade of strong supply, Ontario is 
entering a period of emerging electricity system needs, 
driven by increasing demand, the refurbishment of 
existing generating assets, as well as expiring contracts 
for other electricity-producing facilities. 
The proposed Nanticoke Energy Storage system will 
increase Ontario’s electricity storage, support grid 
reliability, and help advance Ontario’s path to a net-zero 
future. 

Project Description 
The proposed project will be able to store and output up 
to 449 megawatts (MW) of electricity for up to four hours 
to Ontario’s power grid. The project includes battery units 
and a system that will convert electrical alternative current (AC) to direct current (DC) for battery storage, as 
well as ancillary components such as transformers, emergency power, support buildings and transmission 
connection facilities. The proposed Nanticoke Energy Storage system is located north of the former 
Nanticoke Generating Station between Haldimand Rd. 55 and South Coast Dr. in Haldimand County, Ont. 

You are Invited to a Virtual Public Community Meeting 
Atura Power is committed to engaging with Indigenous communities, the public and other interested parties 
on all our projects. We invite you to attend an upcoming virtual public community meeting to learn more about 
this project. You can access the link to join the public community meeting on the project webpage. If 
you are unable to participate, meeting materials will be posted on the project webpage for review following the 
meeting.  

How to  
Join 

Date: Tuesday, Oct. 17, 2023 
Time: 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. Eastern Time 
Project Webpage: aturapower.com/nanticokeenergystorage 

Project Contacts 
For project questions or accommodation needs please email: nanticokeenergystorage@aturapower.com 

Comments and information regarding this project are being collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act. 
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